
 CSSMGA Business Meeting June 27, 2017 

 Noted below are the topics and actions taken from the CSSMGA business 

meeting on June 27, 2017. 

• A motion was made and seconded to make a change in the bylaws that 

would allow the Board to prorate membership fees in the last quarter of 

the year. The membership approved the proposal. 

• It was announced that the date of April 18, 2018 has been set for the 

First Tee tournament. A deposit of $500 is needed to secure the 

reservation for the tournament at Canyon Springs. A motion was made 

and seconded to allow the Board to make the deposit which will be 

refunded at the conclusion of the tournament. 

• Members were advised that anyone that wants to make a tee box 

change must contact Dwight Allmon so before the end of June. 


